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Nichole Pi�s, Manager (423) 240-0352  

hixsonorchestras@gmail.com 

 

Dear All-State 9-10 String Orchestra Member:  

 

On behalf of the Tennessee Music Education Association and the orchestra directors of Tennessee, congratulations                             
on your selection for membership into the 2019 Tennessee All-State 9-10 String Orchestra! Not only have you                                 
shown excellence in your playing ability, but your achievement also demonstrates your dedication to your                             
community and school. The purpose of this letter is to inform you of several pertinent matters regarding the                                   
All-State 9-10 String Orchestra, seating auditions, and some obligations you will have by being a member of the                                   
orchestra. After you have read this letter and have gotten schedule information from your director, if you still have                                     
questions regarding anything pertaining to All-State, please email me and I will do my best to answer your question.                                     
If you consider your question an emergency, please call me and leave a message. Your music will be available from                                       
your director, who will download it from a secure website.  

The 9-10 All-State Strings Orchestra will be conducted by Mr. David Eccles, Director of Strings Music Education and                                   
Orchestral Activities at VanderCook College of Music in Chicago, Illinois.   

The repertoire is:  

Overture to Duenna  ... Thomas Linley, Jr. arr. Flavin & Eccles 
Lyric for Strings ... George Walker 
Brandenburg  ... Baptiste & Sylvester arr. Moore 
Serenade in g, mvt. VI, Finale  ... Carl Reinecke, op. 242 
 

If you are not familiar with this music, I strongly encourage you to listen to recordings of these works as you prepare                                           
this material for seating auditions. You are responsible for the entirety of this music. The only music used in the                                       
seating audition is the concert repertoire. There will be no scales nor sight-reading in auditions.  

Please observe all bowings. Please bring an extra set of strings if possible for emergencies as well as mutes when                                         
applicable.  

Your director will need to register and pick up your name badge and packet at the Presidential Lobby at the                                       
Opryland Hotel and Convention Center on Wednesday, April 10 beginning at 3:00 PM CST.  

Next, YOU will report to the Presidential Lobby (location could change, look for signs/tables) to sign in and pick up                                       
your AUDITION TICKET. Each ensemble will have a registration table. Look for your ensemble to register. You will be                                     
assigned a unique audition letter. You will only share the letter/ticket with the monitor for your instrument’s                                 
audition room. You will sign stating you have received your audition ticket at the audition registration table for your                                     
ensemble.  

Please note: Directors and parents are NOT allowed to pick up the student’s audition ticket. This will be strictly                                     
enforced. DO NOT LOSE YOUR AUDITION TICKET! Audition and warm-up locations will be posted then and excerpts                                 
will be posted shortly after 5:00 PM in the warm-up area. The actual auditions will begin at 6 PM after excerpts are                                           
posted, please refer to the All State schedule provided by your teacher for the specific time.  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TGdEXI_6RsU
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LSpflKYfMSk
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0pGflZQJheY
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8yXVXCGE1Cg


Your directors have warm-up and audition location information as well as the schedule for the clinic on the TMEA                                     
website under All State Director Packet. Concert time and location information will be included in that packet as                                   
well. If you are not familiar with Opryland, you should plan to arrive early so you may get acquainted with the                                         
vastness of this place. It is easy to get lost in there.  

There is a Rules and Regulations form, available from your director, that you should have already filled out and                                     
given to your director. If you have not done this yet, please see your director about completing this step                                     
immediately, and be sure that you are familiar with all of the information on this form, including cell phone usage                                       
and arriving early to rehearsals. There will be NO food or drinks other than water allowed in the rehearsal room.                                       
Please remember, if you have any questions, please feel free to email me. I am looking forward to meeting each of                                         
you in Nashville!  

 

Sincerely,  

 
Nichole Pitts 
Tennessee All-State 9-10 Strings Orchestra Chair  
Director, Hixson Middle/High School Orchestras 


